

To all UIA Presidents Member Sections

Paris, 5 September 2017

Dear President,

I am proud to announce that the Third Edition of the Baku International Prize, supported by the UIA, is now open for entries.

This innovative, biennial award recognises achievement in urban planning and architecture, focusing on composition, volumetric and spatial solutions. Participants are invited to submit projects in the following categories:

- A Best implemented project in the architecture of public buildings;
- B Best implemented project in the architecture of residential buildings;
- C Best implemented interiors;
- D Best non-realised project;
- E Best implemented project in the field of landscape architecture;
- F Best implemented project in the field of rehabilitation and reconstruction of buildings;
- G Best publication in the field of architecture;
- H Best work in the field of architecture journalism and criticism (online and print)

The Second edition of the Award in 2015 enjoyed participation of 34 countries and the award winners came from 12 countries; Bangladesh, Spain, Portugal, Japan, Azerbaijan, Ukraine, Germany, Italy, Vietnam, Singapore, Kyrgyzstan and Russia.

In the interests of fostering equally enthusiastic participation from our member sections for the Third Edition, we kindly request that you inform architects in your country about the award and encourage them to submit project. The deadline for entries has been extended until 15 September 2017.

Thank you in advance for lending your support to this young award.

Sincerely

Esa Mohamed, UIA President

INTERNATIONAL UNION OF ARCHITECTS

UIA GENERAL SECRÉTARIAT